
 

 

 

26 May 2025 

 

Satellite Service Information - Effective July 1, 2025 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Iridium has announced updated Airtime rates on its Handheld, PTT and GO! subscriptions, which will be 
valid from July 1st, 2025. 

Danimex will adjust its Airtime offering in line with the announced changes. 

Details of the price changes: 

 Iridium Handheld: Monthly subscription prices will increase by 4.08% to 5.39%, depending on the 
chosen plan. 

 Iridium PTT: All monthly subscription fees will increase by approximately 1.60%. 

 Iridium GO!: Monthly subscription prices will increase by 2.91% to 5.43%, depending on the chosen 
plan. 

If you have any questions regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to contact your Danimex account 
manager or our Satellite Support team at sat@danimex.com. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Danimex Communication A/S 

 


